
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - FEBRUARY 5, 2007 

APPOINTMENT OF MUNICIPAL LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICERS 

Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Legal and Administrative Services in conjunction with the Senior Manager 
of Enforcement Services recommends: 
 
That a By-law be passed appointing certain staff members as Municipal Law Enforcement 
Officers and Property Standards Officers. 

 
Economic Impact 
 
N/A 

Purpose 

This report is to create a By-law appointing staff as Municipal Law Enforcement Officers and 
Property Standards Officers. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The Police Services Act R.S.O. 1990 and the Building Code Act 1992 provide for the appointment 
of persons as Municipal Law Enforcement Officers and Property Standards Officers. 
 
From time to time amendments to an existing 2000 Appointment By-law have been made to 
appoint new staff members, or delete names of those that left the employ of the City.  It would be 
a more efficient process to create a bylaw with appendices that can be replaced as staff change, 
rather than create new bylaws each time. This approach is consistent with how the Building 
Department handles staff movements that require Council appointment.  It would be prudent to 
create a new appointment By-law and repeal By-law 100-2000. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is in keeping with the provisions in Vaughan Vision and necessary resources have 
been allocated. 

Conclusion 

A new appointment By-law for Enforcement Services Department staff that utilizes appendices is 
a more efficient and effective use of time and resources. 

Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

Tony Thompson 
Senior Manager, Enforcement Services 
 
 
 



Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Janice Atwood-Petkovski    Tony Thompson 
Commissioner of Legal & Administrative Services Senior Manager, Enforcement Services 
 


